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2024-2025 LAA Membership Report 

 

This year we invited 18 New Members to join our LAA family for our 2024-25 
season making our membership total 130. This number includes our honorary 
members of which there are 7. 

Our waitlist keeps growing with our numbers currently at 34. 

Eight members have decided to retire from LAA at the end of the year, so we will 
be actively filling these spots from our waitlist over the summer. 

Sadly, we had two members pass away this year. Peter Tatham a former member 
and Eleanor Sharpe, one of our Honorary Members. 

This year was my last of three years as Membership Convenor and I have enjoyed 
interacting with our Members and our Executive Committee. 

My best wishes to our new Convenor Eva Henning. 

 

Kindest Regards, 

Mary Lou Ross 

Membership Convenor 
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